
 

Take action to support children’s rights! 

On campus: 

 Stay connected with GlobalChild through our newsletters 

 Check out the UVic UNICEF club 
 

In my community: 

 Volunteer with children and youth—check out Volunteer Victoria 

 Check out what’s happening at the Office of the Representative for Children and Youth of BC (@RCYBC) 
 

With a child in my life: 

 Share the child-friendly Convention on the Rights of the Child  

 Visit UNICEF’s online youth community (www.voicesofyouth.org) 

 Listen, and support them in expressing their views! Children have the right to have their opinions taken into 

account on matters that affect their lives.  
 

Get informed: 

 UNICEF Children’s Day (www.unicef.org/world-childrens-day/) 

 UNICEF Canada—National Child Day (www.unicef.ca/en/our-work/article/celebrate-national-child-day) 

 UN Committee on the Rights of the Child (www.ohchr.org) 

 Global Partnership to End Violence Against Children  www.end-violence.org) 

 

The GlobalChild Program, led by Dr. Ziba Vaghri, celebrates Universal Children’s Day this November 20th, 

alongside Canada and the rest of the globe.   

 

Visit our website for more resources, and to find out more about how GlobalChild is working to improve 

countries’ accountability to children through creating an innovative online child rights monitoring platform: 

www.globalchildnetwork.com and follow us on Twitter @GlobalChild_Can 

 

We also have practicum and volunteer opportunities for undergraduate and graduate students! 

Get in touch with us:  globalchild@uvic.ca 
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